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Comments: Please reject the permit for the Stibnite Gold Project. It puts the entire watershed at risk.

Under the preferred alternative, road construction and mining operations would cause serious damage to the

River of No Return Wilderness.

The proposed road is too close to the wilderness. The last thing this area needs is more toxic mining 

 

Please deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require Perpetua to finish cleaning up

the mine site.


